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Media Advisory 


17 February 2010

To Chief Reporters and News Editors

Receive civil defence emergency updates from Twitter 

The Ministry of Civil Defence & Emergency Management has added a Twitter feed to the emergency status bar on its website www.civildefence.govt.nz .
When the Ministry changes information in the emergency status bar the feed will update the Ministry’s Twitter account http://twitter.com/nzcivildefence .  The account will send a “tweet” to those following the Ministry’s account.  People will be encouraged to forward, or “retweet”, the Ministry’s messages to others.

There is no charge for subscribing to this feed.

More information about the Twitter feed is on the home page of the Ministry’s website.
Media contact
Public Information Duty Officer

24/7 media duty telephone number 04 494 6951 
E-mail: pim@ncmc.govt.nz


People can find practical information about what they can do to help themselves prepare for an emergency on the Ministry’s “Get Ready Get Thru” website www.getthru.govt.nz
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